RECEIVED

Chairman Sara Kyle Tennessee Regulatory Authority 460 James Robertson Parkway Nashville, TN 37243-0505

2007 APR -9 AM 9: 28

T.R.A. DOCKET ROOM

Dear Chairman Sara,

06-00759

I find the rate change from residential to commercial to be outrageous. These cabins are residential buildings with residential plumbing systems. Most of the time they are occupied 17-22 days per month. Less than the average residential customer, and far less product for your system to treat. I've been told the reason for the huge rate hike is due to the extra service calls the system has because renters flush things owners do not!

Let me make this clear, if my 1.6 gallon residential toilet can flush it, your system should take it. Or you installed a faulty system and that would be your problem not mine, and should be repaired by the authority that designed the system.

Just because you pass a law to raise the monthly fee doesn't mean your not stealing. I think this is just another "hate the log cabins on the hill" movement like the fire in March when they tried to burn us out! Don't play into their hand with a rate hike.

Yours truly,

Tim Noordhoek Mountain Charm

616 498 0459